
PHOTOGRAPHY PERMISSION SLIP 
 
 

Dear Parents,      September 8, 2019 
 

There will be many opportunities this school year in which your 
child/children may be photographed.  These pictures may be used to present the 
Special Service Projects, beginning to end; the sites for the Special Service 
Projects may also take pictures for their publications, etc.  Social events 
sponsored by the parish, assignments for the Student Mass, service to the parish 
at fundraisers and other opportunities as they arise will also be photographed. 

And during this era of electronic imaging, your child/children’s image may 
be displayed on Facebook, Texts, the Parish website and other social media 
channels. The Special Project organization in which we will participate may also 
use social media to promote and celebrate our service to them.  
          We are asking you to choose allowing to use your child/children’s image in 
all way possible or not. All forms must be return to your child’s teacher on 
Sunday, September 15. 
 
 
With your signature below, you consent as follows: 
 
_____ I am the legal parent or guardian of the child named below. I hereby give 
permission for the participant to be photographed (with or without other 
classmates in a particular picture. I understand, agree, and give permission to 
display the photographs in any manner determined by the Parish and the Special 
Service Project organization. 
 
_____ I do NOT give permission for my child named below to be photographed by 
the Parish or any organizations. 
 
 
   Signature of Parent or Guardian_______________________________________ 
 
   Date___________________________ 


